
Curriculum Director Report 

February 25, 2019 

 

K-5 Reading Series 

On February 15th, we had our 2nd day of training on the new Reading Series.   The training 

went well.  They learned about the online portal.  Each grade level was able to get time to spend 

with the trainer and ask questions about the issues they are having. Teachers did report 

progress being made by students in several areas, but also had concerns in some areas.   

This is a completely new way of teaching reading, so it will take some time for everyone to get 

comfortable. 

 

Testing Updates 
Lincoln 

IAR 

3rd Grade- April 1st -3rd 

4th Grade April 5th, 8th, and 9th 

5th Grade April 10th, 11th, and 12th 

Science 

5th Grade April 15th 16th 

 

 

Jr High 

IAR 

April 1st -3rd 

 

Science  

8th Grade TBD 

 

 

High School 

PSAT  

 9th and 10th grades April 9th 

SAT  

11th grade April 9th. 

 

Science 

Biology-April 25th 

 

 

 

 

 


